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Death in Fancy Dress
A zesty memoir of the celebrated writer's travels to England where she
meets the cherished friends from 84, Charing Cross Road.

The Complete Father Brown Mysteries
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A young boy takes a trip on his own to visit his grandparents in
Kentucky in this luminous entry in the acclaimed Port William series.
In this “eloquent distillation of Berry’s favorite themes: the
importance of family, community and respect for the land” (Kirkus
Reviews), nine-year-old Andy Catlett embarks on a solo trip by bus to
visit his grandparents in Port William, Kentucky, during the Christmas
of 1943. Full of “nostalgic, admiring detail” (Publishers Weekly),
Andy observes the modern world crowding out the old ways, and the
people he encounters become touchstones for his understanding of a
precious and imperiled world. This beautiful, short memoir-like novel
is a perfect introduction to Wendell Berry’s rich and ever-evolving
saga of the Port William Membership, filled with images “as though
describing a painting by Edward Hopper” (The New York Times).

Official NBA Trivia
For so many people, reading isn't just a hobby or a way to pass the
time--it's a lifestyle. Our books shape us, define us, enchant us, and
even sometimes infuriate us. Our books are a part of who we are as
people, and we can't imagine life without them. I'd Rather Be Reading
is the perfect literary companion for everyone who feels that way. In
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this collection of charming and relatable reflections on the reading
life, beloved blogger and author Anne Bogel leads readers to remember
the book that first hooked them, the place where they first fell in
love with reading, and all of the moments afterward that helped make
them the reader they are today. Known as a reading tastemaker through
her popular podcast What Should I Read Next?, Bogel invites book
lovers into a community of like-minded people to discover new ways to
approach literature, learn fascinating new things about books and
publishing, and reflect on the role reading plays in their lives. The
perfect gift for the bibliophile in everyone's life, I'd Rather Be
Reading will command an honored place on the overstuffed bookshelves
of any book lover.

Dorothy L. Sayers
This work is the very simple story of the love affair between Miss
Helene Hanff of New York and Messrs Marks and Co, sellers of rare and
secondhand books, at 84 Charing Cross Road, London.

The Psychology of Stupidity
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Gone to the Crazies
Gathered here for the first time in one volume are all the short
stories by the legendary mystery writer Dorothy L. Sayers. In this
beguiling collection, Sayers conveys in her incomparable way the
gruesome, the grotesque, and the bewitching. Here is the inimitable
aristocrat, Lord Peter Wimsey, one of fiction's most popular
detectives of all time, up to his usual exploits as he solves
tantalizing puzzles, as only he can. And then there's the clever
working-class salesman-sleuth, Montague Egg, who uses his everyday
smarts to solve the cases that baffle the professionals. A sumptuous
feast of criminal doings and undoings, Dorothy L. Sayers: The Complete
Stories is a mystery lover's treasure trove of the amusing and
appalling things that happen on the way to the gallows.

Helene Hanff
Don't call me a demon. I prefer the term Fallen Angel. Everybody
deserves a vacation, right? Especially if you have a pointless job
like tormenting the damned. So who could blame me for blowing off my
duties and taking a small, unauthorized break? Besides, I've always
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wanted to see what physical existence is like. That's why I "borrowed"
the slightly used body of a slacker teen. Believe me, he wasn't going
to be using it anymore anyway. I have never understood why humans do
the things they do. Like sin—if it's so terrible, why do they keep
doing it? I'm going to have a lot of fun finding out!

Nathan Coulter
Nancy Mitford meets Nora Ephron in the pages of The Duchess of
Bloomsbury Street, Helene Hanff’s delightful travelogue about her
“bucket list” trip to London When devoted Anglophile Helene Hanff is
invited to London for the English publication of 84, Charing Cross
Road—in which she shares two decades of correspondence with Frank
Doel, a British bookseller who became a dear friend—she can hardly
believe her luck. Frank is no longer alive, but his widow and
daughter, along with enthusiastic British fans from all walks of life,
embrace Helene as an honored guest. Eager hosts, including a famous
actress and a retired colonel, sweep her up in a whirlwind of plays
and dinners, trips to Harrod’s, and wild jaunts to their favorite
corners of the countryside. A New Yorker who isn’t afraid to speak her
mind, Helene Hanff delivers an outsider’s funny yet fabulous portrait
of idiosyncratic Britain at its best. And whether she is walking
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across the Oxford University courtyard where John Donne used to tread,
visiting Windsor Castle, or telling a British barman how to make a
real American martini, Helene always wears her heart on her sleeve.
The Duchess of Bloomsbury Street is not only a witty account of two
different worlds colliding but also a love letter to England and its
literary heritage—and a celebration of the written word’s power to
sustain us, transport us, and unite us.

AA-1025
"We need books like this one." --Steven Pinker At last, stupidity
explained! And by some of the world's smartest people, among them
Daniel Kahneman, Dan Ariely, Alison Gopnik, Howard Gardner, Antonio
Damasio, Aaron James, and Ryan Holiday. And so I proclaim, o idiots of
every stripe and morons of all kinds, this is your moment of glory:
this book speaks only to you. But you will not recognize yourselves
Stupidity is all around us, from the coworker who won't stop hitting
"reply all" to the former high school classmate posting conspiracy
theories on Facebook. But in order to vanquish it, we must first
understand it. In The Psychology of Stupidity, some of the world's
leading psychologists and thinkers--including a Nobel Prize winner and
bestselling authors--will show you • why smart people sometimes
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believe in utter nonsense; • how our lazy brains cause us to make the
wrong decisions; • why trying to debate fools is a trap; • how media
manipulation and Internet overstimulation make us dumber; • why the
stupidest people don't think they're stupid. The wisdom and wit of
these experts are a balm for our aggrieved souls and a beacon of hope
in a world of morons.

I'd Rather Be Reading
The critically acclaimed author of Love Medicine describes her
evocative odyssey back to the islands of her ancestors in southern
Ontario, offering a compelling portrait of Ojibwe language, culture,
spirits, traditions, and art as she visits centuries-old rock
paintings and recalls her own family and contemporary life.

A Thousand Cuts
Take Your Best Shot Authorized by the National Basketball Association,
here is the ultimate trivia challenge for hoopsters of all ages.
Filled with more than 700 multiple-choice questions, Official NBA
Trivia will test your basketball acumen on all aspects of the league
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including: All-time records Arenas Past and present players Players'
nicknames Coaches Award winners Retired numbers Rules of the game And
more See how much you really know about the NBA in chapters devoted to
each of the league's twenty-nine franchises, from the Atlanta Hawks to
the Washington Wizards, and discover interesting facts, stats, and
figures about them all. From the epic battles of the Boston Celtics
and the Los Angeles Lakers to the heated rivalry between the New York
Knicks and the Miami Heat, to recent contests in Canada between the
Toronto Raptors and the Vancouver Grizzlies, you'll find the past,
present, and future of the NBA throughout the pages of this
entertaining and fascinating book. Keep score as you go from team to
team, and discover how you rank as an NBA Trivia All-Star!

The Duchess of Bloomsbury Street
From the author of The Song of the Jade Lily comes a thrilling story
of a family secret that leads to a legendary treasure. Why would
someone bury a bucket of precious jewels and gemstones and never
return? Present Day. When respected American jewelry historian, Kate
Kirby, receives a call about the Cheapside jewels, she knows she’s on
the brink of the experience of a lifetime. But the trip to London
forces Kate to explore secrets that have long been buried by her own
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family. Back in Boston, Kate has uncovered a series of sketches in her
great-grandmother’s papers linking her suffragette great-grandmother
Essie to the Cheapside collection. Could these sketches hold the key
to Essie’s secret life in Edwardian London? In the summer of 1912,
impoverished Irish immigrant Essie Murphy happens to be visiting her
brother when a workman’s pickaxe strikes through the floor of an old
tenement house in Cheapside, near St. Paul’s Cathedral in London. The
workmen uncover a stash of treasure—from Ottoman pendants to
Elizabethan and Jacobean gems—and then the finds disappear again!
Could these jewels—one in particular—change the fortunes of Essie and
her sisters? Together with photographer Marcus Holt, Kate Kirby chases
the history of the Cheapside gems and jewels, especially the story of
a small diamond champlevé enamel ring. Soon, everything Kate believes
about her family, gemology, and herself will be threatened. Based on a
fascinating true story, The Lost Jewels is a riveting historical
fiction novel that will captivate readers from the beginning to the
unforgettable, surprising end.

The Fairy Doll
Hal and Sidra Stone are the creators of "Voice Dialogue" process, a
therapy that transforms the inner critic from crippling adversary to
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productive ally. The inner critic. It whispers, whines, and needles us
into place. It checks our thoughts, controls our behavior, and
inhibits action. It thinks it is protecting us from being disliked,
hurt, or abandoned. Instead, the critical inner voice causes shame,
anxiety, depression, exhaustion, and low-self-esteem. It acts as a
powerful saboteur of our intimate relationships and is a major
contributor to drug and alcohol abuse. Through examples and exercises,
the Stones show us how to recognize the critic, how to avoid or
minimize "critic attacks," and, most important, how the inner critic
can become asn intelligent, perceptive, and supportive partner in
life.

Books and Islands in Ojibwe Country
Thrity Umrigar, acclaimed author of The Space Between Us and The
Weight of Heaven, returns with a breathtaking new novel—a skillfully
wrought, emotionally resonant story of four women and the indelible
friendship they share. Fans of Jennifer Haigh’s Faith, Jhumpa Lahiri’s
Interpreter of Maladies, and Katrina Kittle’s The Kindness of
Strangers will be captivated by Umrigar’s The World We Found—a moving
story of bottled secrets, unfulfilled dreams, and the acceptance that
can still lead to redemption, from a writer whom the New York Times
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calls “perceptive and often piercing.”

Letter from New York
"A biography of the author of 84 Charing Cross Road"--Cover.

The Slippage
From the bestselling author of 84, Charing Cross Road comes the
beguiling, funny, touching tale of life in New York City. For six
years, Hanff held captive audiences all over the world with her
monthly broadcasts on the BBC Woman's Hour. In five-minute vignettes,
she conveyed life in "The Big Apple". Now these stories are

Special Parcel
A celebration of the author's lifelong love for New York, this may be
the walking tourist's guide to the city. Readers visit the World Trade
Center, Wall Street, Fraunces Tavern, Rockefeller Center, the
Metropolitan Museum of Art, and more. Maps, index.
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The Good Thieves
Discover these “novels about the gentle rhythms of English village
life,” as a community bands together to save their beloved local
church (The New York Times). The first day of October brought an
unheralded and violent storm, which whipped through the quiet English
village of Fairacre, blowing down trees and telephone poles—and, worst
of all, damaging the roof of St. Patrick’s church. The inhabitants of
tiny Fairacre can’t imagine how they’ll be able to afford the repairs,
until Mr. Willet suggests a fundraising festival. Preparations for a
food sale, concert, school play, and gigantic Christmas bazaar are
soon made—but will they be enough? With her customary humor and grace,
Miss Read recounts a story of catastrophe and courage. “If you’ve ever
enjoyed a visit to Mitford, you’ll relish a visit to Fairacre.” —Jan
Karon “Miss Read reminds us of what is really important. And if we
can’t live in her world, it’s certainly a comforting place to visit.”
—USA Today

Apple of My Eye
“A dazzling tale of wild hope, lingering grief, admirable selfPage 12/33
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sufficiency, and intergenerational adoration.” —Publishers Weekly
(starred review) “Vita tests her own limits, and readers will thrill
at her cleverness, tenacity, and close escapes.” —Booklist “A
satisfying adventure.” —Kirkus Reviews From award-winning author
Katherine Rundell comes a fast-paced and utterly thrilling adventure
driven by the loyalty and love between a grandfather and his
granddaughter. When Vita’s grandfather’s mansion is taken from him by
a powerful real estate tycoon, Vita knows it’s up to her to make
things right. With the help of a pickpocket and her new circus
friends, Vita creates the plan: Break into the mansion. Steal back
what’s rightfully her grandfather’s. Expose the real estate tycoon for
the crook he truly is. But 1920s Manhattan is ever-changing and full
of secrets. It might take more than Vita’s ragtag gang of misfits to
outsmart the city that never sleeps. Award-winning author Katherine
Rundell has created an utterly gripping tour de-force about loyalty,
trust, and the lengths to which we’ll go for the ones we love.

The Sweetness of Tears
A stunning debut novel that unravels the hidden story behind a school
shooting It should be an open-and-shut case. Samuel Szajkowski, a
recently hired history teacher, walked into a school assembly with a
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gun and murdered three students and a colleague before turning the
weapon on himself. It was a tragedy that could not have been
predicted. Szajkowski, it seems clear, was a psychopath beyond help.
Yet as Detective Inspector Lucia May- the only woman in her hightestosterone office in the Criminal Investigations Department-begins
to piece together the testimonies of the various witnesses, an uglier
and more complex picture emerges, calling into question the innocence
of others. But no one, including Lucia's boss, is interested. As the
pressure to close the case builds and her colleagues' sexism takes a
sinister turn, Lucia begins to realize that she has more in common
with the killer than she could have imagined, and she becomes determined to expose the truth. Brilliantly interweaving the witnesses'
accounts with Lucia's own perspective, A Thousand Cuts is a narrative
tour de force from a formidable new voice in fiction.

The Fairacre Festival
Essays trace the author's development of a feminist theology and
explore the role of women in the Christian Church

The Sweet Spot
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Why do we need fiction? Why do books need to be printed on paper,
copyrighted, read to the finish? Do we read to challenge our vision of
the world or to confirm it? Has novel writing turned into a job like
any other? In Where I’m Reading From, the novelist and critic Tim
Parks ranges over decades of critical reading—from Leopardi, Dickens,
and Chekhov, to Virginia Woolf, D. H. Lawrence, and Thomas Bernhard,
and on to contemporary work by Peter Stamm, Alice Munro, and many
others—to upend our assumptions about literature and its purpose. In
thirty-seven interlocking essays, Where I’m Reading From examines the
rise of the “international” novel and the disappearance of “national”
literary styles; how market forces shape “serious” fiction; the
unintended effects of translation; the growing stasis of literary
criticism; and the problematic relationship between writers’ lives and
their work. Through dazzling close readings and probing selfexamination, Parks wonders whether writers—and readers—can escape the
twin pressures of the new global system and the novel that has become
its emblematic genre.

Calling Me Home
The Slippage is a wry, wistful tale of marriage, lust, and
disconnection from Ben Greenman, the critically acclaimed author of
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What He’s Poised to Do. William Day must confront some uncomfortable
truths about his life and his future when his wife Louisa asks him to
build her house. The take-it-or-leave-it demand becomes all the more
difficult to swallow when he finds himself grappling with a past
recklessness, an ex-girlfirend’s son he considers his own, and his own
wants for what lies ahead. Sure to appeal to everyone who has ever
been in love and had their heart broken, The Slippage shares uncanny
truths about intimacy and modern relationships.

Q's Legacy
From Nafisa Haji, author of the critically acclaimed novel, The
Writing on My Forehead, comes The Sweetness of Tears, an emotional,
deeply layered story that explores the far reaching effects of
cultural prejudice, forbidden love, and hidden histories on a young
woman and her family. A paperback original from a superb writer whose
first novel was enthusiastically praised by Khaled Hosseini,
bestselling author of The Kite Runner and A Thousand Splendid Suns,
Haji, an American of Indo-Pakistani descent, writes with grace, heart,
and wisdom about the collisions of culture and religion, tradition and
modernity played out through individual lives.
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Underfoot In Show Business
Mystery crime fiction written in the Golden Age of Murder At a soirée
like this, anyone can be the life—or death—of the party. The British
Secret Service, working to uncover a large-scale blackmail ring and
catch its mysterious mastermind 'The Spider', find themselves at the
country residence Feltham Abbey where a fancy-dress ball is in full
swing. In the tumult of revelry, Sir Ralph Feltham is found dead. Not
the atmosphere bewildered guest Tony was expecting, he sets out make
sense of the night's activities and the motives of the other guests.
Among them is Hilary, an independently minded socialite still in her
costume of vivid silk pyjamas and accompanying teddy bear. This
classic country house mystery contrasts the splendours and frivolities
of the English upper classes with the sombre over-hang of the First
World War and the irresistible complications of deadly familial
relationships. Includes an introduction by Martin Edwards and
featuring the short stories 'Horseshoes for Luck' and 'The Cockroach
and the Tortoise'

The World We Found
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Before New York Times bestselling author Bill Bryson wrote The Road to
Little Dribbling, he took this delightfully irreverent jaunt around
the unparalleled floating nation of Great Britain, which has produced
zebra crossings, Shakespeare, Twiggie Winkie’s Farm, and places with
names like Farleigh Wallop and Titsey.

Repossessed
As a child, Alison Weaver's life shone with surface-level
perfection—full of nannies, private schools, and ballet lessons. She
had all the luxuries of a wealthy Manhattan upbringing, and all the
makings of a perfect Upper East Side miss. But her childhood memories
were laced with darker undertones: Her father was emotionally absent,
unable to engage in problems that couldn't be solved with clean lines
and simple plans, and her mother was a beautiful, aloof alcoholic.
Neither parent approved of their daughter's outbursts and emotions—and
in the midst of her parents' own flaws, Weaver was constantly reminded
that she was a mess that needed fixing. By the time she was a
teenager, Weaver had found escape in alcohol, marijuana, and latenight abandon. But when her exasperated parents had her shipped
away—in handcuffs—to the cultish Cascade School, everything changed.
Within the surreal isolation of the school's mountain campus, she left
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her old self behind, warping into a brainwashed model of Cascade's
mottos and ideals. Graduation two years later left her unprepared for
the harshness of the real world—and she soon fell back into a mindnumbing wash of drugs. Stum-bling into freefall in New York's East
Village in the 1990s, Weaver's life began a downward spiral marked by
needles and late-night parties, mingled with fears of HIV and death.
Ultimately, faced with the reality of her rapidly escalating selfdestruction, Weaver was forced to face her inner darkness head on.
Gone to the Crazies proves the age-old adage: You can't come clean
until you've hit rock bottom. By turns wry, heartbreaking, and
emotionally intense, Alison Weaver's mesmerizing debut fascinates with
its vivid depiction of the bonds between family and friends, and the
thoughtful exploration of what it means to fight for identity and
equilibrium.

Andy Catlett

Diamond in the Rough
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Notes from a Small Island
This poignant, haunting poem, originally written for the author's
fiancée Ruth who died in a plane crash in 1943, was given to the SOE
agent Violette Szabo as her code poem, before she was dropped into
occupied France in 1944. It afterwards became famous through the film
of her life, Carve Her Name With Pride, starring Virginia McKenna, and
has been a source of inspiration ever since to those who have lost a
loved one or are themselves facing death.Only in 1998, with the
publication of Leo Marks' remarkable book about his works with SOE,
Between Silk and Cyanide, did it become known that he was the author
of this and many other poems used by SOE agents during World War
II.Now one of the best loved poems in the English language, The Life
That I Have is presented as a special illustrated gift book, with
pencil drawings by the artist Elena Gaussen Marks, the author's wife.
Her pencil sketch of Violette Szabo, based on a photograph, is also
included.

Embracing Your Inner Critic
In her spirited, witty and vastly entertaining memoir, Helene Hanff
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recalls her ingenuous attempts to crash Broadway in the early forties
as one of “the other 999.” Naive, nearsighted, frequently penniless
but hopelessly stagestruck, she found her life governed by Flanagan’s
Law: “No matter what happens to you, it’s unexpected.” Therefore, as a
prize-winning Theatre Guild protégée with a brilliant future, Helene
naturally found that all the producers who were going to produce her
plays didn’t, and all the agents who were going to sell her plays
couldn’t. Together with her best friend Maxine, an aspiring actress
consigned to playing the comedy-ingénue in plays that regularly folded
after five performances, she cultivated the “delicate, illegal art of
getting everything for nothing”—from free seats to every Broadway show
and neighborhood movie and borrowed outfits from Saks to voice lessons
for Maxine and Greek lessons for Helene. To keep body and soul
together until Broadway fame arrived, they devised an economic
survival system that embraced such unlikely jobs as taking streetcorner. Reviews — “Miss Hanff, having a good memory and a lively sense
of humor, has composed a theater sketch that is realistic as well as
hilarious.One of the most amusing recent theater books about the
Broadway theater.”—Brooks Atkinson “A delightful book by an
irrepressible author.What really lifts the book to a high level of
entertainment is the sparkling humor. To describe the incidents
wouldn’t do justice to the book’s charm which comes from the style of
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writing and Miss Hanff’s boundless optimism.”—Library Journal “A gay
and entertaining book which also has substance.”—Boston Herald
“Hilarious and highly successful. If you need cheering up, this is it.
Here’s hoping Miss Hanff finds more failures to write books
about.”—Columbus Dispatch

The Journey is Home
Elizabeth is enchanted by the beautiful fairy doll that sits at the
top of the Christmas tree wearing a sparkly beaded dress and delicate
silver shoes. Little Elizabeth could never be so perfect - she is
always getting into trouble. Then Great-Grandma gives Fairy Doll to
Elizabeth - and suddenly everything starts going right instead of
wrong. Could Fairy Doll be magical? First published in 1956, The Fairy
Doll is a Christmas story to treasure from classic writer Rumer
Godden, beautifully illustrated throughout by Gary Blythe.

The Duchess of Bloomsbury Street
A sizzling story of everyone’s favorite couple from amazing Stephanie
Evanovich’s New York Times bestseller Big Girl Panties: hunky
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professional baseball player Chase Walker and his sassy wife Amanda.
When pro baseball player Chase Walker first meets Amanda at her
restaurant, it’s love at first sight. While Amanda can’t help noticing
the superstar with the Greek-god-build, he doesn’t have a chance of
getting to first—or any other—base with her. A successful entrepreneur
who’s built her business from scratch, Amanda doesn’t need a Prince
Charming to sweep her off her feet. And a curvy girl who likes to cook
and eat isn’t interested in being around the catty, stick-thin herd of
females chasing Chase and his teammates. But Chase isn’t about to
strike out. A man who isn’t interested in playing the field, he’s a
monogamist who wants an independent woman like Amanda. His hopes rally
when she discovers that squeaky-clean Chase has a few sexy and very
secret pre-game rituals that turn the smart, headstrong businesswoman
on—and into his number one fan. Then a tabloid discovers the truth and
turns their spanking good fun into a late- night punchline. Is Amanda
ready to let loose and swing for the fences? Or will the pressure of
Chase’s stardom force them to call it quits?

84 Charing Cross Road
Nathan Coulter, Wendell Berry’s first book, was published in 1960 when
he was twenty–seven. In his first novel, the author presents his
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readers with their first introduction to what would become Berry’s
life’s work, chronicling through fiction a place where the inhabitants
of Port William form what is more than community, but rather a
“membership” in interrelatedness, a spiritual community, united by
duty and bonds of affection for one another and for the land upon
which they make their livelihood. When young Nathan loses his
grandfather, Berry guides readers through the process of Nathan's
grief, endearing the reader to the simple humanity through which
Nathan views the world. Echoing Berry's own strongly held beliefs,
Nathan tells us that his grandfather's life “couldn't be divided from
the days he'd spent at work in his fields.” Berry has long been
compared to Faulkner for his ability to erect entire communities in
his fiction, and his heart and soul have always lived in Port William,
Kentucky. In this eloquent novel about duty, community, and a sweeping
love of the land, Berry gives readers a classic book that takes them
to that storied place.

The Lost Jewels
In 1942, with a black-market chicken tucked under his arm by his
mother, Leo Marks left his father's famous bookshop, 84 Charing Cross
Road, and went off to fight the war. He was twenty-two. Soon
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recognized as a cryptographer of genius, he became head of
communications at the Special Operations Executive (SOE), where he
revolutionized the codemaking techniques of the Allies and trained
some of the most famous agents dropped into occupied Europe. As a top
codemaker, Marks had a unique perspective on one of the most
fascinating and, until now, little-known aspects of the Second World
War. This stunning memoir, often funny, always gripping and acutely
sensitive to the human cost of each operation, provides a unique
inside picture of the extraordinary SOE organization at work and
reveals for the first time many unknown truths about the conduct of
the war. SOE was created in July 1940 with a mandate from Winston
Churchill to "set Europe ablaze." Its main function was to infiltrate
agents into enemy-occupied territory to perform acts of sabotage and
form secret armies in preparation for D-Day. Marks's ingenious
codemaking innovation was to devise and implement a system of random
numeric codes printed on silk. Camouflaged as handkerchiefs,
underwear, or coat linings, these codes could be destroyed message by
message, and therefore could not possibly be remembered by the agents,
even under torture. Between Silk and Cyanide chronicles Marks's
obsessive quest to improve the security of agents' codes and how this
crusade led to his involvement in some of the war's most dramatic and
secret operations. Among the astonishing revelations is his account of
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the code war between SOE and the Germans in Holland. He also reveals
for the first time how SOE fooled the Germans into thinking that a
secret army was operating in the Fatherland itself, and how and why he
broke the code that General de Gaulle insisted be available only to
the Free French. By the end of this incredible tale, truly one of the
last great World War II memoirs, it is clear why General Eisenhower
credited the SOE, particularly its communications department, with
shortening the war by three months. From the difficulties of
safeguarding the messages that led to the destruction of the atomic
weapons plant at Rjukan in Norway to the surveillance of Hitler's longrange missile base at Peenemünde to the true extent of Nazi
infiltration of Allied agents, Between Silk and Cyanide sheds light on
one of the least-known but most dramatic aspects of the war. Writing
with the narrative flair and vivid characterization of his famous
screenplays, Marks gives free rein to his keen sense of the absurd and
wry wit without ever losing touch with the very human side of the
story. His close relationship with "the White Rabbit" and Violette
Szabo -- two of the greatest British agents of the war -- and his
accounts of the many others he dealt with result in a thrilling and
poignant memoir that celebrates individual courage and endeavor,
without losing sight of the human cost and horror of war.
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The Life That I Have
After learning to play guitar at the age of ten, Shawn Colvin was
determined to make a life in music—a decision that would send a smalltown girl out on the open road for good. In 1997, two decades after
she started, she got her big break. Like the troubled would-be
arsonist and survivor of her smash hit "Sunny Came Home," Colvin knows
a thing or two about heartache—and setting fires. Diamond in the Rough
recounts this passionate musician's coming-of-age, from the prairies
of South Dakota to the dark smoky bars in Austin, Texas, to the world
stage at the Grammys. Humorous and deeply honest, Colvin relates the
experiences behind her best-loved songs in vivid color in this memoir.
Diamond in the Rough captures her years of touring cross-country in
bands and vans full of guys; falling in and out of love; meeting
heroes like Joni Mitchell; searching for her musical identity; and
making friendships that would last a lifetime. It is also an
unflinching account of Colvin's struggles—weathering addiction and
depression, learning to care for not only herself but also a
child—and, always, channeling those experiences into song. With the
wit, lyricism, and empathy that have characterized Colvin's
performances and inspired audiences worldwide, Diamond in the Rough
looks back over a rich lifetime of highs and lows with stunning
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insight and candor. In its pages, we witness the inspiring story of a
woman honing her artistry, finding her voice, and making herself
whole.

The Helene Hanff Omnibus

84 Charing Cross Road
A National Best Seller! Calling Me Home by Julie Kibler is a soaring
debut interweaving the story of a heartbreaking, forbidden love in
1930s Kentucky with an unlikely modern-day friendship Eighty-nine-yearold Isabelle McAllister has a favor to ask her hairdresser Dorrie
Curtis. It's a big one. Isabelle wants Dorrie, a black single mom in
her thirties, to drop everything to drive her from her home in
Arlington, Texas, to a funeral in Cincinnati. With no clear
explanation why. Tomorrow. Dorrie, fleeing problems of her own and
curious whether she can unlock the secrets of Isabelle's guarded past,
scarcely hesitates before agreeing, not knowing it will be a journey
that changes both their lives. Over the years, Dorrie and Isabelle
have developed more than just a business relationship. They are
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friends. But Dorrie, fretting over the new man in her life and her
teenage son's irresponsible choices, still wonders why Isabelle chose
her. Isabelle confesses that, as a willful teen in 1930s Kentucky, she
fell deeply in love with Robert Prewitt, a would-be doctor and the
black son of her family's housekeeper—in a town where blacks weren't
allowed after dark. The tale of their forbidden relationship and its
tragic consequences makes it clear Dorrie and Isabelle are headed for
a gathering of the utmost importance and that the history of
Isabelle's first and greatest love just might help Dorrie find her own
way.

Where I'm Reading From
Girls' and women's soccer has now become an integral part in sports
for females. Especially in the USA, girls' and women's soccer is on
the way to becoming the number one sport. But this is in no way a
simple imitation of men's soccer, because the young female athletes
bring a lot of playing sense to the game. Girls, too, love to score,
accept one-on-ones and are quick and fit. The focus points of this
work are practice-oriented training units which offer practicing and
playing with the ball. Each unit - divided into warm-up, focus point
and the implementation in the game - is laid out according to the
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players' ages. Besides a purposeful increase of performance, fun is
always a central objective. This work should be useful for the
planning and implementation of training for every coach or sports
instructor.

Between Silk and Cyanide
Absorbing and compelling reading from beginning to end, AA -1025
Memoirs of the Communist Infiltration Into the Church is a must read
for every Catholic today and for all who would understand just what
has happened to the Catholic Church since the 1960's. In the 1960's, a
French nurse, Marie Carre, attended an auto-crash victim who was
brought into her hospital in a city she purposely does not name. The
man lingered there near death for a few hours and then died. He had no
identification on him, but he had a briefcase in which there was a set
of quasi-autobiographical notes. She kept these notes and read them,
and because of their extraordinary content, decided to publish them.
The result is this little book, AA-1025 Memoirs of the Communist
Infiltration Into the Church, a strange and fascinating account of a
Communist who purposely entered the Catholic priesthood along with
many others, with the intent to subvert and destroy the Church from
within. His strange yet fascinating and illuminating set of
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biographical notes, tells of his commission to enter the priesthood,
his experiences in the seminary, and the means and methods he used and
promoted to help effect from within the auto-dissolution of the
Catholic Church. No one will read this book without a profound assent
that something just like what is describer here must surely have
happened on a wide scale in order to have disrupted the life of the
Catholic Church so dramatically.
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